
Woodbrook Hunt Club

Winner of 2024 MFHA Foundation’s 
Hunting Habitat Conservation Award



Founded in 1926 – the 
oldest Fox Hunting Club 
west of the Mississippi



Woodbrook Hunt Club had many military 
cavalry officers in the early years















Clever “Foxes” Add 
To Fun for Hounds!









Cross-Base Highway



Joint Base Lewis-McChord (JBLM)



Rare & Endangered Species at JBLM
Butterflies

• Taylor’s checkerspot

• Mardon skipper

• Valley silverspot

• Puget blue

• Hoary elfin

Birds

• Streaked-horned lark

• Western bluebird

• Purple martin

• Vaux’s swift

• White-breasted nuthatch

• Oregon vesper sparrow

• Northern spotted owl

Amphibians

• Oregon spotted frog

• Western toad

• Northwestern pond turtle

Fish

• Chinook, Coho salmon

• Steelhead trout

• Bull trout

Mammals

• Townsend’s big-eared bat

• Mazama pocket gopher

• Western gray squirrel

Plants (many)



iSportsman



Map of JBLM Training
Areas & Availability



The Woodbrook Foundation









Conservation Is A Pillar 
For Woodbrook Hunt Club

Chronicle of the Horse,
December 2024



Thank you to Daphne Wood and 
the Conservation Committee for 

bestowing this honor upon the 
Woodbrook Hunt Club this year! 

We are truly grateful for your support.
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